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Mission Statement  

ñA School with Heartò 

Where we are inspiring, challenging and nurturing one another to: 

é...live from the heart, love from the heart, learn from the heart 

Reminders 

ß bƻ ŎŀƴǘŜŜƴ 

ǘƻƳƻǊǊƻǿ ŘǳŜ ǘƻ ŀ 

ƭŀŎƪ ƻŦ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎΦ 

ß .ƻƻƪ Ŏƭǳō ƛǎ ŘǳŜ ōŀŎƪ 

ǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ōŜŦƻǊŜ 

aƻƴŘŀȅ ом 

hŎǘƻōŜǊτƴƻ ƭŀǘŜ 

ƻǊŘŜǊǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜΦ 

ß ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ 

ǇŀǊŜƴǘ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ǘƻ 

ƘŜƭǇ ǿƛǘƘ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ 

ƎǊƻǳǇǎΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ 

ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ 

ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ aǊ 

[ŀũŀƴΦ 

ß ¢ƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ 

ŎƻǳƴǎŜƭƭƻǊΣ YŀǘŜΣ ǿƛƭƭ 

ōŜ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŦƻǊ 

ŀǇǇƻƛƴǘƳŜƴǘǎ 

ǘƻƳƻǊǊƻǿΦ ¢ƻ 

ŀǊǊŀƴƎŜ ŀƴ 

ŀǇǇƻƛƴǘƳŜƴǘ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ 

ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜΦ 

ß .ǊŀƛŘǿƻƻŘ {Ƙƻǿ 

tƻǎǘŜǊ /ƻƳǇŜǝǝƻƴ 

ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǿŜƴǘ 

ƘƻƳŜ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΦ 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ 

ŎƻƳǇŜǝǝƻƴ ŎƭƻǎŜǎ 

олκммκнлмсΦ 

ß {ŎƘƻƻƭ ŦŜŜǎ ŀǊŜ ŘǳŜ 

ŦƻǊ ǇŀȅƳŜƴǘ ōŜŦƻǊŜ 

aƻƴŘŀȅ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ тΦ 

 

  

No Canteen Tomorrow 
5ŜŀǊ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΣ  

) ÁÍ ÁÌ×ÁÙÓ ÄÏÉÎÇ ÔÈÁÔ ×ÈÉÃÈ ) ÃÁÎÎÏÔ ÄÏƗ  

)Î ÏÒÄÅÒ ÔÈÁÔ ) ÍÁÙ ÌÅÁÒÎ ÈÏ× ÔÏ ÄÏ ÉÔƚ        

0ÁÂÌÏ 0ÉÃÁÓÓÏ 
 

{ŎƘƻƻƭ ƭƛŦŜ ƴŜǾŜǊ ŎŜŀǎŜǎ ǘƻ ŀƳŀȊŜ ƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ƛǘǎ ǾŀǊƛŜǘȅΣ ƛƴǘŜƴǎƛǘȅ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǿŀǊŘǎΦ CƻǊ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ǳǎ 

ŀǎǎƻŎƛŀǘŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ {ǘ .ŜŘŜΩǎ {ŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŜǾŜǊȅ Řŀȅ ƛǎ ŀ ƴŜǿ ŀŘǾŜƴǘǳǊŜΦ hǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ Ǉŀǎǘ ǿŜŜƪ 

ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘǿƻ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ς ǘƘŜ ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳŀƴŎŜ ƻŦ ¢ƘŜ CƛǊŜ {ǘƻƴŜ ƭŀǎǘ 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ .ƻƻǊƻǿŀ bŜǘōŀƭƭ ŀƴŘ ¢ƻǳŎƘ Cƻƻǘōŀƭƭ Dŀƭŀ 5ŀȅ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅΦ CŜŜŘōŀŎƪ ƻƴ ¢ƘŜ CƛǊŜ 

{ǘƻƴŜ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǳƴƛǾŜǊǎŀƭƭȅ ǇƻǎƛǝǾŜΣ ǿƛǘƘ ƎǳŜǎǘǎΣ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳŜǊǎ ǘƘŜƳǎŜƭǾŜǎ ōŜƛƴƎ 

ǘƘǊƛƭƭŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ƭŜǾŜƭ ƻŦ ǇǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭƛǎƳ ŀƴŘ ŘǊŀƳŀǝŎ ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴŎŜ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅŜŘ ōȅ ¸ŜŀǊ сΦ ¢ƘŜ 

.ƻƻǊƻǿŀ ŎŀǊƴƛǾŀƭΣ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅΣ ǿŀǎ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ŜǾŜƴǘ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ōŜƛƴƎ ŬƴŜ ŀƳōŀǎǎŀŘƻǊǎ ŦƻǊ 

ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ōŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊΣ ǎǇƻǊǘǎƳŀƴǎƘƛǇ ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŦƻǊ ƻƴŜ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊΦ ¢ƘŜ Řŀȅ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘ ƭƻǘǎ 

ƻŦ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƻ ŀƴŘ ŦǊƻƳ .ƻƻǊƻǿŀΣ ōǳǘ ǘƘŜ ōƻƴǳǎ ƻŦ ǎƻ Ƴŀƴȅ 

ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀƴǘǎ ŜƴǎǳǊŜŘ ŀ ƳŜƳƻǊŀōƭŜ Řŀȅ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭΦ  ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ Ƴŀƴȅ ŘǊƛǾŜǊǎ ς 

ǿŜ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜƳŜƴǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŘŀȅΦ 
 

aƛǎǎƛƻƴ aŀǎǎ 

¸ŜǎǘŜǊŘŀȅ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎ WŀŎƪǎƻƴΣ {ŎŀǊƭŜǧ ŀƴŘ aƛŀ ŀŎŎƻƳǇŀƴƛŜŘ ƳŜ ǘƻ 

/ŀƴōŜǊǊŀ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘ ǘƘŜ !ƴƴǳŀƭ aƛǎǎƛƻƴ aŀǎǎΣ ƘŜƭŘ ƛƴ hŎǘƻōŜǊ ŀǎ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ 

aƛǎǎƛƻƴ aƻƴǘƘΦ Lǘ ǿŀǎ ŀ ōŜŀǳǝŦǳƭ aŀǎǎ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜ ǇƭƛƎƘǘ ƻŦ Ƴŀƴȅ ƻŦ 

ǘƘŜ /ŀƳōƻŘƛŀƴ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǿŀǎ ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘŜŘΦ aƻƴŜȅ ǊŀƛǎŜŘ ōȅ ƻǳǊ ǊŜŎŜƴǘ 

/ǊŀȊȅ {ƻŎƪ 5ŀȅ ǿŜƴǘ ǘƻǿŀǊŘǎ ŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ ŜũƻǊǘǎ ǘƻ ŀǎǎƛǎǘ ǘƘŜǎŜ 

ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǝŜǎΦ 
 

aȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ tŀǊŜƴǘ {ǳǊǾŜȅ {ǳƳƳŀǊȅ 

¸ƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ŬƴŘ ŀ ǎǳƳƳŀǊȅ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ пф ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎŜǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ǎǳǊǾŜȅ 

ƘŜƭŘ ƛƴ !ǳƎǳǎǘ ƛƴ ǘƻŘŀȅΩǎ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊΦ L ǿƛǎƘ ǘƻ ǎƛƴŎŜǊŜƭȅ ǘƘŀƴƪ ŀƭƭ 

ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǿƘƻ ǘƻƻƪ ǘƘŜ ǝƳŜ ǘƻ ǊŜǎǇƻƴŘ ǘƻ ǘƘƛǎ ǎǳǊǾŜȅΦ  !ǎ ŀ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎƛƴƎ 

ǘƘŜ ŀǊŜŀ ƻŦ Ƴƻǎǘ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴ ƛŘŜƴǝŬŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ǎǳǊǾŜȅ ς ǘƘŜ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ǳǎŜ ƻŦ ǘŜŎƘƴƻƭƻƎȅ ς ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ 

ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ŀƴŘ ƛƴǘƻ нлмтΦ ²ŀǘŎƘ ǘƘƛǎ ǎǇŀŎŜΗ 
 

²ƻǊƪƛƴƎ .ŜŜ 

LǘΩǎ ƻƴ ǘƻƳƻǊǊƻǿΣ ōŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎ ŀǘ нǇƳ ŀƴŘ ŬƴƛǎƘƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ..v ŀǘ рǇƳΦ  ²Ŝ ƴŜŜŘ ȅƻǳΗ  !ƭƭ ƘŜƭǇ ǿƛƭƭ 

ōŜ ƳǳŎƘ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜŘΣ ŜǾŜƴ ƛŦ ƻƴƭȅ ŦƻǊ ол ƳƛƴǳǘŜǎΦ ²Ŝ ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ŀǎǎƛǎǘŀƴŎŜΦ 
 

{ƴŀƛƭ wŀŎŜǎΗ 

¢ƘŜǎŜ ŀǊŜ ƻƴ ŀƎŀƛƴ ƴŜȄǘ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ aŜƭōƻǳǊƴŜ /ǳǇ 5ŀȅΦ {ƴŀƛƭǎ ŎƻƳŜ ƻƴƭȅ ƻƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ǇƭŜŀǎŜΦ IŜŀǘǎ 

ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘŜƭŘ ŀǘ уΦолŀƳ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ Ŭƴŀƭ ōŜƛƴƎ ƘŜƭŘ ŀǘ wŜŎŜǎǎ ǝƳŜΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀ ŬǊǎǘ ŦƻǊ ƳŜ ŀƴŘ L 

ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŀŎǝƻƴΧ 

²ƛǎƘƛƴƎ ȅƻǳ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ǿŜŜƪΦ 

¢ǊƛǎƘ CŜǊƭƛǘǎŎƘ 
 

Please check the calendar at the back of  

the newsletter ð some of the important 

dates have changed. 
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Parish Administrator :   Fr Troy Bobbin 
Associate Priest:  Fr Peter Day 
Pastoral Associate:   Br Brian Berg 
Presbytery contact  
number :  48422444  or  0408 687 915 

email address:  braidwood@cg.org.au 
Parish Office hours: Thursday 9 amQ3 pm 
 

7ÏÍÅÎ΄Ó  !ÄÖÅÎÔ "ÒÅÁËÆÁÓÔ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÈÅÌÄ ÏÎ 

3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙ Ω $ÅÃÅÍÂÅÒ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ 3Ô "ÅÄÅȭÓ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ 

ÈÁÌÌȢ 4ÈÅ ÂÒÅÁËÆÁÓÔ ×ÉÌÌ ÓÔÁÒÔ ÁÔ ή ÁÍ ×ÉÔÈ Á 

ÃÈÁÒÇÅ ÏÆ ΓΧΫȢΦΦ ÐÅÒ ÐÅÒÓÏÎȢ 
The Parish Christmas party will be held on Saturday 

November 19 in the St Bedeôs School hall. More details to 

follow. 

 

What is Prayer? 

Prayer is our direct communication with God. It is not 

complicated, it is simply talking to God. 

A Prayer may be said for yourself, a sick loved one or 

the victims of a natural disaster. Prayer is the key 

ingredient to building a loving relationship between 

Yourself and God. 

 

Why Pray for Someone else? 

Praying for someone else not only adds power to the 

request, but it also brings Glory to Christ when you 

intercede on someone else's behalf. 

Jesus wants us to Pray for others; He did so on 

numerous occasions. Jesus said, "Father, forgive 

them, for they do not know what they are doing."  

Luke 23:34 

From Mrs Monkhouse 
Dear Parents, 

 

Despite the best efforts of a few parents in the making of our 

time consuming badges, we didnôt make enough needed for 

the 2017 new enrolments.  

We need to make approximately 40 badges to welcome our 

expected new students for 2017. For this reason, Iôm 

opening this community building activity to the whole St 

Bedeôs community. 

Any parents available to make badges and collate ñtea and 

tissueò packs, please join me in the St Bedeôs Library on 

Thursday, 3rd November at 9.30am. 

Morning Tea will be provided. 

 

A huge thank you to Simone Stuart and Kylie Richardson for 

their help today. 

 

May Peace be in your homes, 

Ann 

Reader of the Week  

Jonah Stewart 
 
I like the 65 Storey Tree House because they 
solve peopleôs problems by going into the 
future. Itôs all bouncy and itôs funny.  
Iôd recommend The Bad Book because it has 
funny poems that Andy Griffith made up. 
Iôm looking forward to reading the 91 Storey 
Tree House in August 2017. 
 

Alfieõs story 
 

aȅ ŎŀǘΩǎ ƴŀƳŜ ƛǎ ΨDŜƻũΩΦ ²Ŝ ŀƭǎƻ Ŏŀƭƭ ƘƛƳ Ψ²ŜũΩ 

ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ Ƴȅ ǎƛǎǘŜǊ ǎƻƳŜǝƳŜǎ Ŏŀƭƭǎ ƘƛƳ ǘƘŀǘΦ IŜǊŜ 

ŀǊŜ ǘǿƻ ƻŦ Ƴȅ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎΣ Ψ!ƭŬŜΩǎ Ŏŀǘ ŎŀǘŎƘŜǎ ƳƛŎŜ ƛƴ 

ƻǳǊ ƘƻǳǎŜΩΦ Ψ!ƭŬŜǎΩǎ Ŏŀǘ Ƙŀǎ Ƙƛǎ ŘƛƴƴŜǊ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ ŀ 

ȅŜƭƭƻǿ ōƻǿƭΩΦ 9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ƛƴ Ƴȅ ǿƘƻƭŜ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ Ƙŀǎ 

ƘŜƭǇŜŘ ƳŜ ǘƻ ǿǊƛǘŜ Ƴȅ ōƻƻƪΦ 
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 Term 4 gh 2016 Dates  Time  Place  

28 October 2016  3/4/5 Schools Enviro Expo 2016 excursion  9:45 am  Queanbeyan Park  

 School Counsellor  9 amñ2:30 pm  School  

 Working Bee  from 2 pm  School  

1 November 2016  Melbourne Cup Snail Races ñheats  8:30 am  Basketball Courts  

 Melbourne Cup Snail Races ñ races  11:00 am  Basketball Courts  

2 November 2016  Kinder 2017 Orientation Day  9 amñ12 pm  Kinder room  

 Parent information session on Numeracy  9:15 amñ10 am  School Library  

4 November 2016  Social Committee Movie Night  Gates open 5 pm  School Grounds  

9 November 2016  Kinder 2017 Orientation  9 amñ12 pm  Kinder Room  

 Parent information session on Literacy  9:15 amñ10 am  School Library  

 Muttons Uniform Display  11:30 amñ12:30 pm  School  

15 November 2016  Year 6 Mini Fete  11:30ñ1 pm  School  

16 November 2016  Kinder 2017 Orientation  9 amñ12 pm  Kinder Room  

21 November 2016  Kay Lowe ñParent Meeting  6 pm  Library  

23 November 2016  Miss Eõs Farewell TBA School  

24 November 2016  Celebration of learning + leadership 

handover Mass ñWhole School  

11:30 am  St Bedeõs Church 

 Interest Groups Start (Helpers required)  TBA School  

30 November 2016  Water awareness starts for K ñYr 2 12 pm ñ3 pm  Pool  

1 December 2016  Interest Groups    

2 December 2016  Water Awareness starts for Yrs 3 ñ6 TBA Pool  

2 December 2016  Disco  6 pmñ8 pm  School Hall  

8 December 2016  Presentation Assembly  From 11am  School hall  

13 December 2016  Year 6 Jamberoo   Jamberoo  

16 December 2016  Final day of Term 4    

Kinder  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Ivy Ross Theodore 

Vlasoff 

Blake 

Faulkner 

Zoe Collier Juverna 

Guinane 

Hugh Lyons Tara Norris 

Rhys Lyons Grace 

Jackson 

Robert 

Hindmarsh 

Bronte 

Edwards 

Tyler Hart Etienne 

Bonin 

Alice Tooth  

 Nelita Ridley     Xanthe 

Putra-Jaya 

Bits and Pieces .ŜƴŘƛƎƻ .ŀƴƪ .ŀǊŜŦƻƻǘ .ƻǿƭǎ ƛǎ ƻƴ ŀƎŀƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΦ 

{ǘŀǊǝƴƎ CǊƛŘŀȅ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ мм ŀǘ рΥол ǇƳΦ 

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ bƛŎƪ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ .ŀƴƪ ŦƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ пупнмтлл 
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 Boorowa  
 

Last Friday 21st October, St Bede's students along with a band of 

staff and parents travelled to Boorowa for the annual 

Boorowa Touch and Netball Carnival. With over 4000 

players attending this day each year, this has become the 

largest netball or touch carnival in NSW. This year St 

Bede's entered three netball teams and three touch 

teams, which saw a record 52 students taking part for our 

school. Once again, we shared a site with Braidwood 

Central School. The children enjoyed mixing together and 

supporting each other throughout the day. Thanks to all 

parents and supporters who attended the carnival, and 

especially to those who coached or managed teams and 

assisted with the set up, pack up and clean up. Your 

support is very much appreciated, and is essential to our 

continued participation in the carnival. Mr Laffan, Mrs 

Edwards and myself were very proud of the studentsô 

behaviour, sportsmanship and sporting ability shown on the 

day. Well done! We are already looking forward to next year. 

Mrs Tooth 

Dear children and parents, 
 

Congratulations to K, 1 and 2 for completing the 'Try for 5' initiative last week. They were challenged to try carrot, capsicum, celery, spinach, and red 
cabbage. Some children left surprised that they enjoyed a new vegetable! Let's hope they all try more at home.  
 

Congratulations Mrs Godwin who successfully obtained a grant of $1000 to help fund a morning breakfast club. This grant from the Veolia Mulwaree 
Trust will assist those children who have a long journey or are not having breakfast to be ready for school. Currently this is on a Wednesday. 
Additional days coming soon. 
 

A delivery of hundreds of new books has arrived for all classrooms thanks to Catholic Education and Mrs Colleen Caddey- Murphy. These books are 
an important support for improving literacy outcomes at our school. I hope your children are inspired as readers with the addition of so many new 
titles. We are also purchasing many new texts for classrooms.  
 

Happy reading and feel free to ask your child's teacher or Exec staff for suggestions of great titles to encourage your child's reading.  
 

All the best, 
 

Julian  

BRAIDWOOD SWIMMING CLUB 
 

Calling all school-aged children who want to improve their swimming while having fun and keeping fit. 

Starts Monday, October 31 at 4.30pm for 1-lap swimmers and 5pm for 3-lap swimmers. 

School-aged children who can (or almost) swim one lap unassisted will start at 4.30pm. 

The first two weeks will be obligation-free "come-and-try" nights where children can turn up and "have a go".   

Registration will be free for Age 7 and under, from 8 years and over the cost is $65. 

 

The swimming club is a fun way to improve swimming skills while having fun and keeping fit. 

There's also a sausage sizzle every Monday and awards at the end of the season. 

 

Call Bec Bradley on 0429-421-250 for more information. 

Library books. Just 10 minutes a day reading makes 

everyone a better reader. 

Happy Reading!  

Mrs McGrath 

Library News 
Library lessons are in full swing for this term. All students 

are enjoying having time to browse and borrow in the 

Library. Just a reminder to regularly return and borrow 


